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Free Christmas Tree  

Drop-off 

Don’t forget the Christmas tree 

recycling program!  
 

All Christmas trees must have 

NO ornaments, lights or tinsel 

and can be brought to the 

green waste yard on Fridays or 

Saturdays from 9am to 3pm, 

925 American Way.  
 

Alternatively, they can be cut 

down to under 3 foot lengths 

and put in your green waste 

cart curbside.  
 

Whole trees will not be taken 

in carts.  

Town Of Paradise Waste Tire Event 

The Town will be hosting a Tire Amnesty day in May. This event will allow local residents an   

opportunity to dispose of old tires free of charge. There is a limit of 9 tires per vehicle but  

multiple trips are okay. Tires can be up to 43”and tires with rims are accepted. Tires from 

waste tires businesses will not be accepted. The date for this event will be announced in April. 

Stay tuned for more details! 

Extra cardboard from the holidays? 

Remember Guido’s Recycling is open @ the NRWS Campus  

Guido’s Recycling is open Wednesday through Saturday from 8:30 am to 4 pm.  

• Full CRV Buy Back Center • Cardboard Surrender • Small Scrap Metal Surrender  

For questions on this facility please contact Guido’s Recycling at 530-370-4541. 

Winter Reminder  
Winter weather can cause long lasting service issues with road erosion, 

making them impassible, or blocking roads and access to containers.  

As many local roads are private and not publicly maintained it is          

important for neighborhoods to work together to ensure that their     

roads are safe and accessible for large trucks.  

Snow can easily re-freeze into ice, so keeping your roads well sanded or 

clear can help to ensure your roads are accessible for service. It’s         

also important to keep snow cleared from around your containers and         

enclosures so that the driver can complete your services. 



The marked 2025 holidays will result in the following service schedules for those weeks:  

New Years—Wednesday, January 1st we will be closed. Each service day will occur 1 day after normal for this week only; Wednesday’s services will occur Thursday, Thursday’s on    

Friday and Friday’s on Saturday.  

July 4th—Friday , July 4th we will be closed. Friday’s services will be done on Saturday. 

Thanksgiving—Thursday, November 27th we will be closed. Thursday’s service will occur on Friday and Friday’s on Saturday. 

Christmas—Thursday, December 25th we will be closed. Thursday’s service will occur on Friday and Friday’s on Saturday.  

RCC—Recurring payments run the 2nd Thursday of the billing cycle. Standard quarterly customers will be debited January, April, July and October while monthly will be each month.  


